
ELECTION OF OFFICERS OF VIRGINIA SWIMMING, INC. 
 
 

THE ELECTION OF OFFICERS OF VIRGINIA SWIMMING WILL TAKE 
PLACE ON 24 APRIL.  THIS WILL BE FOR A TWO YEAR TERM.  THE 

FOLLOWING POSITIONS WILL BE ELECTED: 
 

GENERAL CHAIR 
ADMINISTRATIVE VICE-CHAIR 

AGE GROUP CHAIR 
SENIOR CHAIR 

TECHNICAL PLANNING CHAIR 
TREASURER 
SECRETARY 

REGISTRATION CHAIR 
 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ANY OF THESE POSITIONS, PLEASE 
CONTACT A MEMBER OF THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE, PRIOR TO  

28 MARCH. 
 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE 
 

LOUISE LIMERICK businessoffice@virginiaswimming.org
JESSICA SIMONS  records@virginiaswimming.org
CRAIG CLIFF  tideccc@aol.com
MARLA SHREVE  poseidonva@aol.com
PETER MALONEY  seniorchair@virginiaswimming.org
KELLY CUDDIHY  (contact businessoffice@virginiaswimming.org) 
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